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29 June 2022 

Dear parent /carer  

Re: Nottingham Trent University Visit 

At The Dukeries Academy we are committed to preparing all students for their next steps at 

16 and 18. Part of our careers curriculum is to provide encounters with further and higher 

education; this is a requirement to meet one of the Gatsby Benchmarks (7), to read more 

about the benchmarks please visit our website.  

We will be taking all Year 10 students to Nottingham Trent University on 25 July 2022.  The 

visit will take place during the normal Academy day and is being provided free of charge. 

Students will need to attend in Academy uniform. They will need to bring a drink and packed 

lunch, students in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch provided.  

Below is the itinerary for the day: 

10:00am – Arrival and Intro to NTU (Presentation) 
10:15am – Thinking about University? (Presentation) 
11:00am – Campus Tour 
12:00pm – Student Life Workshop (round table discussions) 
12:45pm – Close 

Please can you return the attached EV4 medical consent form to confirm your child’s 

attendance.  

Regards  

 

Michelle Hackett 

Director of KS5 

 

 


